
 

 

EDINGLEY PARISH COUNCIL DRAFT MINUTES OF THE PLANNING 

MEETING held on Wednesday 8th November at 7:30pm. 

Present: Mrs Diana Poole (Chairman), Mr Chris Clay and Mrs Sue Thornton 

In Attendance: Robert Clay (Clerk) and 1 member of the public 

Apologies:  Mr Maurice Needoff and Mr Tony Michon 

Absent:   Mr Benjamin Ian   

 

 The Chair opened the meeting by welcoming everyone. 

 
Action 

1. Apologies for absence. There were apologies from Mr Maurice Needoff 
and Mr Tony Michon. These were accepted. 

 

2. Declarations of Interest. There were no declarations of interest.  

3. Discussion of Proposal to Divert Edingley Footpath No 9. The proposed 
diversion was discussed. There were no issues with the proposed diversion. 
A vote was held in favour of accepting the proposal. 

A comment was added stating that “We hope that clear signs are put in 
place so that the revised route is clearly marked. Signposting is an issue 
with the current route, so the proposed diversion is a good opportunity to 
rectify this. 
 

 

 The Chair closed the meeting at 7:40pm  

 


